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Alaska Board of Fisheries Announces Date Change for the  

2015 Bristol Bay Finfish Meeting 

 
The Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) announces a date change for the 2015 Bristol Bay Finfish 
meeting. At its October 2013 Work Session, the board set the meeting dates for the Bristol Bay Finfish 
Meeting from December 8–15, 2015, in Anchorage. In order to secure adequate meeting space, the 
board moved its meeting dates to November 30–December 7.  
 
This eight-day meeting will be held at the Egan Civic and Convention Center, 555 W. 5th Avenue, 
Anchorage. The board will issue more information on the meeting as the meeting dates near.  


